

Heronshaw School | Lichfield Down | Walnut Tree | Milton Keynes | MK7 7PG

№ 01908 608380 | Moreon of the control of the

4th December 2023

<u>Cinderella Pantomime – Final Details</u>



Panto is just around the corner.... Oh no it isn't! Oh yes it is! Here's to the Fairy Godmother of all pantomimes!

Dear Parents/ Carers,

We are very excited that our visit to Milton Keynes Theatre for *Cinderella* is quickly approaching! Please find below the final arrangements for the visit on **Tuesday 19**th **December.** Please read this information carefully so that your child is fully prepared for the trip.

Arrival and Departure

We will be departing from the school at **11:55am**, by coach. Please ensure your child arrives at school at normal time. We are due to return to the school at approximately **3:45pm**. All children will then return to their classrooms to collect home time things before being released by their class teachers at their usual location. We will keep you informed via <u>social media</u> should there be any delays.

What to bring

Children should bring a packed lunch, which we will eat at school ahead of leaving for the theatre. If you have already registered your child for a school meal on this day, please note it will be automatically substituted for a *cheese roll packed lunch*. Should you <u>not</u> wish your child to have this please provide alternative lunch.

Please do not send your children with any pocket money, there will not be the opportunity to purchase any merchandise or refreshments. An interval ice cream has been allocated to every child. Please ensure that you have reminded your class teacher if your child cannot have this as an alternative can be provided.

What to wear

Please send your child in wearing correct Heronshaw School uniform, including school shoes. As I'm sure you'll understand there will be lots of school children at the theatre and we want all of our children easily recognisable and easily identified. As the weather will still be very chilly please ensure your child has a suitable coat for the transfer between the coach and the school/ theatre. Please ensure this is named.

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me or your class teacher. Thank you again for your continued support.

Mrs J Calder

Year 2 Class Teacher – Gorillas Curriculum, English and Enrichment lead

